
 
 
From: Debbe Crandall  
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 7:15 PM 
To: Clark, Carol; Daniel Belli 
Cc: Phil Dewan 
Subject: Re: Follow-up - Deputation at Committee of the Whole - January 18, 2018 
 
Hello Ms Clark: Thanks very much for this information. I hope you received my phone message about 4:20 
this afternoon regarding my request for deputation on this matter. I will confirm first thing in the morning 
and clarify a number of details I.e., time allowed for deputations, agenda order etc. 
 
Thanks very much. 
Debbe Crandall 
 
 
 
From: "Clark, Carol" <Carol.Clark@york.ca> 
Date: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 at 2:34 PM 
Subject: RE: Follow-up - Deputation at Committee of the Whole - January 18, 2018 
 
Mr. Belli / Ms. Stranks, we will include the additional communication from TRCA on the Revised 
Agenda. 
  
Ms. Crandall, if you do wish to make a deputation, please let me know by end of day today.  The 
meeting starts at 9 a.m. in the Council Chambers, Administrative Centre. 17250 Yonge Street 
on Thursday, January 18, 2018.  Please click here to view the agenda. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Carol Clark 
Committee Coordinator 
Regional Clerk’s Office 
1-877-464-9675, ext. 71305 
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